
26/03/2019 

MS Helen Eavis 
52 Owen Stanley AVE 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
helen.eavis@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

The Development of this site should not go ahead it will impact directly on the wildlife and bush 
in this bushland corridor that connects Allenby Park and Manly Dam. Please do not allow this 
precedent to be set for this beautiful bushland area. 

This development also increases the risk of bushfire in this area, thankfully this has not 
happened in Allenby Park since 2005 but it is still a very real issue that we live with in this area.

Sent: 26/03/2019 1:59:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


